
Printed on: 17/10/2019 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

16/10/2019  13:34:232019/5204/T COMMNT Vicki Harding Please could Camden consider converting part of this Notice of Intent to a DD notice for the poplar, and 

require a poplar replacement.

This part of Netherhall Gardens needs all the thirsty trees it can get to help keep gardens from being boggy.  A 

new young tree planted here on the playground would not only provide much needed shade in the future, but 

also be an excellent way for the students to demonstrate their care and respect for trees.

Page 13 of 14


